
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 11th June 2024  
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S2-6 Global Goal of the Week: The number of people affected by hunger globally rose to as 

many as 828 million in 2021. South Sudan is facing a confluence of humanitarian crises that 
are pushing the country to the brink of starvation. Hunger in Scotland revealed that a 
staggering 1.2 million people in Scotland experienced food insecurity in the past year. Food 
insecurity is defined as 'the condition of not having access to sufficient food, or food of an 
adequate quality, to meet one's basic needs', and over a million people in Scotland suffer 
from this. We must do more to address these problems 

 

 
Mr Das 

 
S2-6 Boroughmuir Chronicle Relaunch: With the editorial team leaving school we are looking for 

new contributors to the paper. Meetings will now take place on Thursday lunchtimes in Mr 
MacPherson's room, 1.10. If you are interested in taking on a role and keeping the 
Boroughmuir news flowing please come along. Anyone who has been previously involved in 
the chronicle, please come along too.  

Mr MacPherson  
 
S2-6  Brufts Sewing Team: Can you sew? Cut material? Pin? Iron or Press? Can you help us 

make bandanas for Brufts? Everyone is welcome to pop along to LG:01 any lunchtime. 
 Thank You! 

Team Brufts 
 
S2-6 Summer Fair Musicians: If you have volunteered to perform at this year’s summer fair, can 

you please attend a meeting on Wednesday lunchtime in room G:03. Looking forward to 
seeing you all!    

Miss Corlett 
 
S2-6  Boroughmuir Book Sale: Thank you to everyone who has donated books to help us raise 

money for YPI, we now have over 800 books!  
The book sale is happening TODAY in room 2.12 (Miss Ross’ room) during lunch, period 5 
& 6. Come along and refill your shelves, we have fiction books, cookbooks, study guides and 
even teachings of the Dalai Lama in German! House points are available for every book 
bought, both card and cash will be accepted. Thanks! 

Miss Ross 
 

S2-6 Pupil Voice: Pupil Voice meets on a Tuesday lunchtime in room 3.17.  
Miss Vines 

  Duty Head – D Hayes 



 

 

 
S2-6 Joyful June 2024: Eat good food that makes you happy and really savour it.     

Ms O’Thy 
 

S2-6  Mountain Bike Championship: The school is entering pupils into the Scottish Schools 
Mountain Bike Championships on Thursday 12th September. If you are an experienced 
mountain biker and want to be considered for the school team, please send Mr Segall an 
email or leave a note for him in the PE Base.  

Mr Segall 
 

S2-6  UEFA Euro Finals 2024 - Germany: With 5 days to go until Scotland's opening game, YOU 
can get in the action! 
Boroughmuir is hosting a score predictor.  Play against friends, year groups and the teachers 
in this easy, fun competition.  Small prizes for winners from each year and for the overall 
champion! 

 
Go to this site to sign up: 

 

             
 
             Then use Code: 4YOWFZSL8Z 

Mr Igoe 
 

S2-5 Volunteering: Can you spare some time to support school events in the coming 
weeks?   Summer Fayre is on Saturday 15th June from 12-3pm sign up via this QR code or in 
the SLT corridor.  

 

              
 
S2-5 Brufts Volunteering: – There is also an opportunity to volunteer at Brufts our Dog Show on 

the 21s June from 2.30-4.30pm – Sign up in SLT Corridor.  
Ms Presly 

 
S2-4  Wellbeing Week: Please make sure you know what you are doing for Wellbeing Week!   

Monday 24th June is normal timetabled school day. Tuesday 25th- June 27th is a range of 
Wellbeing Activities which are different for each year group. Friday 28th June is a normal 
timetabled school day and is the last day of term.  

 New S2 and S4: If you have opted for the “In School” Menu you need to scan the QR 
code to choose. 



 

 

              

 New S3 you have made all your choices and do not need to do anything more. 

The details of where to register will follow soon. This will be posted on Teams and in the 
bulletin.  

Ms Presly 
 

S4-6  Applying for Medicine/Dentistry?: Dr Stewart will be giving a talk to S4/5 & 6 pupils who 
are either in the process of applying or intend to apply to study Medicine / Dentistry. This will 
take place on Monday the 17th of June at 2.30pm, in the library. It has been very well 
received in the past.  If you would like to attend, please can you either give your name to your 
Guidance teacher or add it to the list on my office door.  If you have any questions, please just 
ask.  

Mrs Wallace 
 

S4-6  Languages: If you already speak Arabic, Cantonese, Polish or Urdu and are interested in 
sitting an exam next year in that language, please see Mr Alexander in room 1-01 by 
Thursday 13th June.  

Mr Alexander 
 

S3-6  Senior Choir is Back: If you’re interested, come along to G02 on Wednesday lunchtimes. 
The choir now runs seasonally, from the change of timetable to Christmas. See you there! 

Miss Kemp 
 

S6  Science Baccalaureate: Apologies that this has been missed from the new timetable. Could 
all S6 pupils doing the Science Baccalaureate please attend class during period 1 next 
Tuesday (11th June) in Room 3:16. 

Mr Lees 
 
S3  Foodie Trip 25th/26th June: Any S3’s attending the Foodie Trip on 25th / 26th June please 

come to a quick meeting on Monday 24th in LG:10 at breaktime. Thanks.  
HFTT Department 

 
S1  Benmore: Benmore meeting on Tuesday lunchtime in the assembly hall. Similar to last time - 

please come along sharp after the bell and you can eat your lunch in the assembly hall. We 
will aim to start our meeting at 1pm sharp. Please don't forget!  

Mrs Larter 
 
 


